
 

Year 2 Newsletter – 2nd October 2023 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you for all of the materials that have been sent in to school.  We intend to build our 

boats towards the end of next week so if you still have any cardboard or plastic containers 

or any other materials, we would very much appreciate them. 

The Year 2 Team 

 

Our big question is: What would Traction Man use to make himself a new superhero 

costume? 

Next week’s learning: 

RE: We will be starting a new topic ‘Judaism’. 

 

English: Our will continue Lost and Found.  We will write a post card from the South Pole. 

Grammar focus: Questions 

 

Maths: We will be looking at related facts, counting in 3s, counting beyond 100 and 

representing numbers from 1-99.  

 

Topic: We will be designing a costume for Traction Man 

 

Art and DT: The children will design their boats. 

 

Homework should be returned to school on a Wednesday. 

 

 

 

Key Dates 

3rd October-individual and siblings photos 

Week beg 16th October – Week of prayer 

6th and 7th December – KS1 Nativity Play 

Spellings – Test Friday 6th October 

 

brother          money 

covered        honey 

done             pass 

nothing         bath 


